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As the temperatures drop, many families in our community are in need of

warm coats for the winter season. Together, we can make a difference!

Our school is hosting the Share the Warmth Coat Drive to collect new or
gently used coats for those in need.

This is a wonderful opportunity to teach our children about kindness and
the joy of giving. Every donation, big or small, can help bring warmth anc
comfort to a family this winter,

Students can bring coats to school up until December 20th and ado
them to our coat bin located in the Kindergarten hallway. Coats will be
distributed to local families in need as well as the Lighthouse Mission.

Thank you for joining us in spreading warmth and love this season!
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